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Individual and class pictures will be 
taken as well as Kindergarten cap and 
gown pictures on February 10, 2023. 
No money is due on the day of 
pictures. Proofs will be sent home 
with package prices.

Virtual 
Liberty 
Legacy 

Celebration
(2nd & 5th 

Grade)

For the latest  
news and 
events follow us 
on Facebook 
and Twitter 

for 4th and 5th graders (these are optional 
and not required):

● Summer camp deposit is due to the 
Talladega County Extension by 
Feb. 15.

● Extreme Birdhouses and Graphic 
Design projects are due at the Feb. 
meetings.

● Continue to send in your soda can 
tabs for our county-wide community 
service project to benefit the 
Ronald McDonald House.

Email Mrs Murray with any questions 
kmurray@tcboe.org

GOOD LUCK to our archery 
team at Regionals!

The school will not 
accept Valentine’s Day 
deliveries for students. 
Please do not order 
deliveries for balloons, 
flowers, stuffed animals, 
etc.

Vision 
Screening

Teacher
Inservice

Last Day to

SCHOOL DAY
Arrival Time: 7:30 AM

Dismissal Time: 2:45 PM

Team  Meeting 
3:00-4:15 PM

Team  Meeting
 3:00-4:15 PM

Team  Meeting 
3:00-4:15 PM

Scoliosis 
Screening for 

5th Graders w/ 
permission 

forms.

5:00-6:30 PM

Vision 
Screening

Newberry’s 
4H Meeting

Chasteen’s 
4H Meeting

go home

CHECK
Please check with your child to make 
sure they have a working set of 
headphones. Students use 
headphones daily for instruction and 
will need them for our ACAP testing 
coming up in April.

HEADPHONE

Fluency Kickoff
with SHORT 
the Squirrel



Leaders of the Month What’s Happening at MES?What’s Happening at MES?

On February 4, 2022, MES will host a 
number of local professionals who 
work in STEAM related professions. 
Students will have the opportunity to 
engage with 30 speakers representing 
various careers as they learn about 
the education and skills needed for 
each occupation. STEAM Career Day 
is designed to introduce students to 
potential career paths in fields related 
to Science, Technology, Engineering, 
Arts and Math. We believe, as we 
introduce students to STEAM careers, 
we offer potential pathways to their 
future. 

In an effort to increase reading fluency 
schoolwide, Kindergarten - 5th grade 
classes will participate in a February 
Fluency Challenge lasting the entire 
month. Students will work as a class to 
earn hearts for their reading. Students 
have the opportunity to earn hearts by 
showing growth or benchmarking on their 
progress monitoring DIBELS assessment 
as well as completing their weeking 
reading fluency homework. The winning 
class in each grade will be rewarded.

ACTE 
Regional 

Virtual 
Tech 
Fair

On February 27, 2023, Twenty-six of our students will 
represent MES at the Virtual Regional ACTE Tech Fair. 
Students whose projects place 1st or 2nd in their 
respective category will qualify for the state competition. 
We wish all of our students luck!

PreK
Busby - Cooper Ferguson

Finch -  Zane Reeves
Goodson - Ella Dean
Steele - Hollis Lackey
Turnbull - Luca Majors

Kindergarten
Alford - Jonny Allen

 Campbell - Patton Williams
Davis - Liliana Harry

Durden - Kahloni King
Ritchey - Greyson Boldin
Romine - Halle Kauffman

1st Grade
Armbrester - Brantley Clifton

Doyle - Paigeleigh New
Fielder - Brantley Champion
Hosmer - Caleb Van Gieson

Howard - Riven Jones 
Shiflett - Abrym Majors

Victorino - Annaleigh Honea

2nd Grade
Bradford - Norah Brock
Butler - Brycin Brashier

Childers - Sincere Tyson
Mitchell - Finley Hart 

Veazey - Wyatt Metzger

3rd Grade
Camp - Harli Houzah

Denson - Landon Amis 
Higginbotham - Isla McRae
Waters -  Jase Drummond
Wesson - Vontorius Curry

4th Grade
 Chasteen - Carson Green
Elston - Cayden Gaither
Ingram - Katelyn Kidd

Myers - Lila Bee Strickland
Newberry - Brewer Gallman

5th Grade
Betts - Kolt Howard 

Finley - Rylan Gortney
Kalina -  Karlie Bobo

Latham -  Hayden Parden

We are excited to host our 2nd semester 
family night on February 2, 2023 from 
5:00-6:30 PM. Students are encouraged 
to dress up as their future career. Math, 
Reading, and STEAM stations will be set 
up throughout the school for families to 
visit and earn punches on their mission 
card. Cards will be exchanged for a prize 
at the end of the night. Parents will also 
be entered into a gift card drawing for 
supporting their student(s) on family 
night! ALL MES students have an 
opportunity to earn a small prize for 
returning the detachable slip on the 
Mission Possible invitation to school.


